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BoM Communique – 28 May 2018 

 
 
 
The Board of Management (BoM) meets bi-monthly to discuss emerging strategic and 
organisational risks for the department.  
 
The QFES Board of Management met on Monday 28 May 2018 with discussions regarding the 
following items: 
 
 
• The Board approved the following items: 

1. Overtime and Firefighter review 
 

• The Board noted the following items: 
1. PCYC Service Agreement (approved out of session on 25 May 2018) 
2. QFES Resilience Project update 

 
 
 
If you would like further information regarding these topics, or about the QFES BoM in general, 
please email the Secretariat via QFES.CorpGov@qfes.qld.gov.au. 
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